
 Lake Illawarra South Public School 
 119-129 Reddall Parade,   

Lake Illawarra, 2528 
Dharawal Country 

Ph: 4295 1924 
Fax: 4297 2803 

e-mail - lakeillaws-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Thursday 24th March 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please be advised that School Photos have been rescheduled to Friday 13th May 2022 due to high 
student absences.  
 
If you have already placed your photo order, this will remain in MSP Photography’s system and you 
are not required to submit a new order.  MSP Photography have advised they will extend the 
ordering timeframe until 13th May for those families who have not yet placed their order. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience. 
 
 
 
Karen Simula 
Principal 
 


